
VILLAGE HALL MANAGEMENT 

COMMITTEE NOTICE 

 

NEARLY NEW AND TABLETOP SALES 

The Village Hall Committee are delighted to advise 

you that the 2 Nearly New and Tabletop sales hosted 

in Broadwas Village Hall this year raised £1070 

towards the cost of the new extension. 

Members of the committee would sincerely like to 

thank those of you who donated items, those who 

supported the event and of course those who worked 

extremely hard to bring these events to fruition and 

their subsequent success. 

Work has now started on the extension of the hall 

and we look forward to a celebration sometime next 

year when restrictions are lifted. 

The Xmas Craft Fair in December has been 

cancelled; however, we are considering hosting a 

Spring Fair if possible. 

The Committee wish you all a very Happy Christmas 

and New Year 2021. 

 


